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ŁÓDŹ 13.11.2023 

 

Answers to the Contractor's questions 

 

REFERS TO: 

The public procurement procedure in accordance with Art. 11 section 5 point 1) of the Act of 

September 11, 2019 Public Procurement Law (Journal of Laws of 2023, item 1650, as amended). 

The subject of the order was the delivery of a device for testing the efficiency of particle 

filtration (case reference number FO-Z/ŁIT/8/2023/N). 

 

The Contracting Authority informs that questions regarding the content of the Announcement were 

received. Below, the Ordering Party submits the questions and answers in order. 

 

Question number 1 

"Good morning, I would like to kindly ask you to specify the task that the subject of the 

proceedings is to perform, i.e. (FO-Z/ŁIT/8/2023/N) Device for testing the efficiency of 

particle filtration. 

How should filtration EFFICIENCY be understood? Efficiency can be understood as the 

liquid filtration speed, i.e. how many units of liquid volume the device will be able to filter 

per unit of time. Efficiency in this sense will depend on the size of the pump and filter used. 

Or maybe it's about testing the effectiveness of filtration? That is, measuring and 

comparing the achieved purity of liquids (expressed in purity classes according to relevant 

standards) after filtration through various filtration systems or filters? 

Regards" 

Ad. 1 

In accordance with the requirements presented in the Product and Price Sheet (Appendix No. 2), the 

device will be tested in accordance with the EN 149:2001+A1:2009 standard, i.e. regarding personal 

protective equipment, in particular respiratory protection equipment (e.g. masks or half-masks). 

filters to protect against particles).  

This device is not intended to test the filtration efficiency of liquids. 

 

At the same time, the Contracting Authority informs that the deadline for submitting offers does not 

change. 
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